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EVERYBODY PITCHES IN

TO MOVE UNIVERSITY'S BOOKS

Everybody pitched in today as Waterloo Lutheran University moved its library from

historic Willison Hall to the completed section of the new $1,100,000 library building.

More than 70,000 books, periodicals, government documents and other articles were

moved into the building under the direction of Rev. Erich Schultz, librarian.

Faculty and staff members helped the professional movers and even staged a friendly

competition among themselves to see who could transport the most books in the shortest

time. The university provided lemonade to slake the workers' thirsts.

The new building will be opened officially Sept. 18 during Parents Orientation Day,

a special day set aside for the parents of students to tour the university campus and

become acquainted with the faculty.

Two floors of the projected seven-storey library will be in operation when classes

begin next month, providing greatly needed space. It is expected that an addition to

the building will be needed in two or three years.

The new library is the 14th unit on the rapidly expanding campus of Waterloo

Lutheran University. Five new residences will be under construction this fall and a

new science and business administration building will be the next project.
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